
October 13, 2016 

Spending Cap Commission 
c/o Appropriations Committee 
Legislative Office Building, Room 2700 
Hartford, CT 06106 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I have been a resident of the State of Connecticut since 2003 and since that time have seen the state slip 
considerably as a desirable place to live and raise a family due to horrible mismanagement, specifically 
financial controls.    
 
I support a spending cap and I believe the cap should include ALL pension and liability costs as part of 
the equation. 
 
Connecticut needs to show  its current and prospective citizens that it is serious about getting  its fiscal 
house in order, otherwise we may find ourselves looking  like upstate New York in the not so distant 
future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tim Mahon 
16 Brandon Circle 
Wilton, CT 06897 


